Whereas accrediting bodies require professional programs on the Interprofessional Health Sciences Campus to have sufficient faculty to configure program and/or department courses to ensure appropriate content delivery, 
Whereas said adjunct faculty and guest lecturers frequently experience delayed onboarding and subsequent delayed access to courses on Blackboard despite timely submission of required documents resulting in lesser instructional efficiency and teaching effectiveness,
Be it resolved, that the Faculty Senate requests the administration to develop a process for onboarding adjunct faculty to ensure that it is completed at least 4 (four) weeks prior to the semester or term for which the adjunct is hired in order to enable timely access to ID services, University course management systems, room access where they are assigned to teach, parking, library services, and other assets that support delivery of education to students.

